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After Deputation School in August our calendar has been full. It is our privilege to participate in 

meetings all across the US as the Lord opens the doors. During this time we have conducted 

missions conferences in Albany, Oregon and Sioux City, Iowa. In addition we have also preached in 

Kilgore, Texas; Red Oak, Texas; Vancouver, Washington; Healdton, Oklahoma; Cumberland, Rhode 

Island; Bellevue, Nebraska; Vernon, Connecticut. In September we attended the Global 

Independent Baptist Fellowship meeting which was hosted by Bill Marshall and the Bible Baptist 

Temple of St. Joseph, Missouri. This was a truly great meeting. The hosting was first class, the 

preaching was Christ honoring and the fellowship was sweet. September 30th through October 2nd, 

David Brown and I shared the pulpit at the High Plains Baptist Men’s retreat which was hosted by 

The Midlands Bible Baptist Church of Bellevue, Nebraska. On September 30th I preached the funeral 

of Pastor L. V. Morris. He was my mentor and taught me how to love missionaries. One of the 

rewarding factors of our ministry is to revisit churches with whom we have had some interaction. 

We enjoy seeing their growth and prosperity. This was certainly evidenced when we were with 

Healdton Bible Baptist Church on October 18th. They honored us, along with their current pastor, 

Kevin Pridemore, with a card signed by many of the members and a generous gift. Currently we 

are visiting church plants in Maine. On October 23rd I spoke in the chapel service at New England 

Baptist College which is in Southington, Connecticut. This week I am preaching the very first 

missions conference of the Lifeway Baptist Church in Jay, Maine. Next week I will preach for Carl 

Bernard in St. George, Quebec, then I will be privileged to speak at the NE Regional GIBF meeting 

in St. Hubert, Quebec. It is our desire to be a blessing to the churches. Your support enables us to 

do that efficiently. Thank you for helping us and 

praying for us as we travel. 

 

In September we celebrated 49 years of 

marriage. This picture was taken on our 

anniversary. To God be the glory! 

 

With all best wishes,  

  

Robert Lewis, Executive Assistant Director  

Global Independent Baptist Missions  

Mobile: (401) 286-2400  

Email: RobertLewis@GIBMissions.org  

Website: http://Robert-Lewis.org  

 

Dear Friends,


